
When one falls, 
another brings him home. 

THE ARLINGTON DEPARTMENT OF VETERANS' SERVICES, 
IN PARTNERSHIP WITH THE REGENT THEATRE, 

IS PROUD OFFER A FREE SCREENING OF "TAKING CHANCE" ON 
MEMORIAL DAY, MONDAY 28 MAY 2018. 

DOORS WILL OPEN AT 1 :30PM. 
FOLLOWING THE SCREENING, LTCOL MICHAEL STROBL WILL 

BE AVAILABLE FOR A QUESTION AND ANSWER DISCUSSION 
REGARDING THE MOVIE. 

PLEASE JOIN US IN PAYING TRIBUTE TO THE MEN AND 
WOMEN WHO HAVE SERVED, AND CONTINUE TO PROUDLY 

SERVE IN THE MILITARY. 
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